
From: Dario Vigorito   
Sent: 30 July 2023 15:07 
To: Planning; David Fowler 
Cc: Save Museum Street 
Subject: OBJECTION TO REDEVELOPMENT OF ONE MUSEUM STREET 
2023/2510/P (planning application) and 2023/2653/L (Listed Building 
Approval)  
 
 
I am writing this letter to formally register my  objection to the proposed 
planning permission for for the REDEVELOPMENT OF ONE MUSEUM STREET 
2023/2510/P (planning application) and 2023/2653/L (Listed Building 
Approval) .  
 
 
As a proud Camden resident, I am deeply concerned about the potential 
impact this scheme will have on our beloved community and the historic 
district of Bloomsbury.  
 
By endorsing this project, we risk sacrificing the charm and appeal that make 
our community a cultural gem in London. 
We should be embracing initiatives that enhance and preserve our heritage, 
not erode it. 
 
Moreover, I am deeply concerned about the implications of this development 
on the environment and the health of our community. 
Sustainability and the promotion of a healthy living environment should be 
central to any planning decision.  
However, this proposal seems to overlook these vital considerations, 
potentially leading to increased pollution and adverse effects on air quality. 
 
As a responsible citizen, I believe it is the duty of planners and politicians to 
make decisions that benefit the collective well-being of our city.  
Approving this scheme in its current form would be a disservice to Camden 
residents and the greater London community.  
We need a development that aligns with our values and aspirations, one that 
reflects the vibrant and forward-thinking spirit of our city while safeguarding 
its heritage and natural assets. 
 
Therefore, I respectfully demand a thorough reconsideration of this proposal. 



 It is crucial that the planning authorities take into account the objections and 
concerns of the residents before making any decisions that will impact our lives 
and our community's future.  
I urge you to engage in meaningful dialogue with the residents to create a 
vision for Bloomsbury that we can all be proud of. 
 
Thank you for considering my objections to this planning permission proposal.  
 
I trust that you will carefully assess the long-term consequences of this 
development and act in the best interest of the residents and the city as a 
whole. 
 
Sincerely, 
Dario Vigorito 
 


